
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
 

Sports Day 2025 

Dear Parents, 

I am writing to inform you that the children will be taking part in a Sports Day this year. 
We have had to plan it differently this year due to the Nursery Building plans and my 
priority is to make sure everyone is safe.  
 
The children will take part in an afternoon of Multi Skill Activities within their year groups 
and we will ensure that everyone has fun. Unfortunately we cannot facilitate Parents 
attending the event due to the limited space without access to the school field.   
 
Thank you for your on-going support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

AEdmunds 
 
Mr Edmunds 
Headteacher 
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